
Sirs/Madams - 
 
I strongly urge you to reconsider the actions you intend to take regarding the taking of our 
freedoms provided by the Second Amendment to the Constitution of the United States of 
America. 
 
Your actions will weaken our government and our country.  The very freedoms that you are abusing 
have been provided to you by our founders and military and lawmakers who believed it to be wise that 
we should be armed in order to protect our freedom and our rights. 
 
By your actions you are proclaiming that you intend to overthrow the government of the United States 
of America and that the first step in your plan is to disarm the citizens of our country.  I believe it is 
realistic to figure that your next action will be to limit our freedom of speech more than you have 
already limited by way of politically correct social media pressure.  I have to also figure that our right to 
vote will soon follow. 
 
There are other ways of dealing with the issues you claim have generated your actions.  Education in the 
use of firearms and enforcing the existing laws over the criminal use of firearms would easily protect the 
children and others that you claim to be concerned about.  If you were concerned about them and 
wanted to protect our freedoms then you would have chosen that route but instead you have chosen 
the route of treason.  You have made it clear that our freedom is to be taken from us.  That is your true 
intention. 
 
I will do my best to raise the awareness of what you are doing and planning so that we can use our 
voting rights while we still have them to vote you out of office.  It is the least that I can do. 
 
I promise.   
 
Glen Mink 
Dundee, Oregon 
 

 


